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As a resident served by the Kellogg Rural Fire District, I am forever grateful for the 

dedication and service that our volunteer fighters provide to keep us and our property 

safe.  I hope that you will join me in thanking them by supporting the funding request 

for proceeds to build a new fire house.  Currently, our volunteers are making do with 

former pole barns and storage shed in lieu of a “real” station.  It’s like the difference 

of living in a chicken coop and a custom home.  I don’t mean to be disrespectful, and 

thought it might be a good visual reference for you.  Our volunteers give their time 

and effort tirelessly and it would be nice if they had an up-to-date station that in turn 

shows how much they are appreciated.  Please support our funding request. 


